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NOTE FROM THE HEAD TEACHER

Another busy year!

The end of the school year brings time for so many celebrations! We have done lots of learning, had
many adventures and become fantastic superstars.

In their assembly our Y2 children told us how independent, resilient, caring and fun they are. No
one can disagree! They have grown into fabulous individuals…and proudly they said ‘this is me’. The
Jackfield family will always be here for them but they are ready for the next step of their learning
journey and we watch with pride.

I would like to thank all of our parents for their support this year. We will see you after the
Summer. Enjoy your family time making memories!!

See you in September.

Mrs. R. Davies



NURSERY PICNIC

We are so proud of our Nursery 
pupils.  They have had an excellent 
year learning to be kind, be polite 
and be sensible.  To celebrate their 
success they had an (indoor) picnic 
with their grown ups.  All the 
children were presented with their 
special books which showcase their 
achievements. 



YEAR TWO LEAVERS

Leavers’ Assembly
A fantastic performance to showcase their 
learning journey as part of the Jackfield 
family.  It was fabulous!!

Leavers’ Disco
Oh what a night!! Treats and celebrations with 
close friends….then extended to the rest of 
the Jackfield family.  



WHOLE SCHOOL TREAT

An action packed day full of fun, laughter, friendship …..and ice cream!!



JACKFIELD INFANT SCHOOL UNIFORM

Royal Blue Sweatshirt/Cardigan

Gold/White Polo Shirt

Grey Skirt or Pinafore or Trousers

Black Shoes (no trainers)

During the Summer children can wear a Blue and White Check Dress or Grey Shorts. 

P.E. Kit

Royal Blue Shorts, White T-Shirt, Black Pumps, P.E. Bag

All pupils will need a reading bag (available from the School Office)

A selection of school uniform can be purchased from the School Office (Order forms available from the school office). 

Many items of clothing have our school badge on them.  Alternatively, items are available at most Supermarkets of 

your choice as long as the colours match the school uniform. 

We request that ALL items of clothing and bags are named. 

Jackfield have a no jewellery policy- we ask 
that children do not wear any items of 
jewellery including earrings to school at 
any time. Governors have agreed this 
policy for safety reasons.
Please avoid newly pierced ears 
during term time and schedule for 
the summer holidays to allow ample 
healing time.



ATTENDANCE

Please note that if your child has been physically sick 
either in school time or at home, then in accordance 
with the Health Protection Agency, we are not 
permitted to have your child back in school until 48 
hours has passed since the last sickness episode.

School Target of 97%!



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY


